
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
Please join us for our first virtual School Council meeting on Tuesday, October 20th at 
6:30 pm. If you are interested in participating, please contact 
dundasvalleySC@hwdsb.on.ca and we would be happy to invite you to the MS Teams 
virtual meeting. Hope to see you there. 
 
Gail Cipriani  
Principal, Dundas Valley Secondary School 
 


